
 

 

 
 
Dear Nestle Families: 
 

Join us in sharing a love of reading  
with our students at the Nestle ES Charter Ave  

Online Scholastic Book Fair from Monday Oct 5th through Sunday Oct 18th. 
 

 
 
 

• Visit the Book Fair as a family. 

• Talk with your child about what they are reading. 

• Connect your child with books they want to  
read and build your home library. 

  

 
It’s a great way to ensure your child’s success! 

 
                                                  Principal Gray 
                                                                      Nestle ES Charter Ave 


